
As part of the consultation on our new Equality and Disability Action Plans, we are
running two consultation events, together with our nine partner organisations in
Health and Social Care. The Equality Unit at the Business Services Organisation, who
support us on equality matters, is coordinating the consultation on our behalf.

The purpose of the events is to provide an opportunity for you to tell us what you
think about the action plans and for us to listen to your views.

The events are taking place online on the following dates:

Date

Thursday 25 May 2023 - 11.00am -12.00pm

Tuesday 20 June 2023 - 2.30pm - 3.30pm

If you are interested in attending one of the above, please contact the Equality Unit
at the Business Services Organisation to register by 12th May 2023. Please click
here for further information about the events and how to register. The link will take
you straight to the Equality Unit website.

Print

https://hscbusiness.hscni.net/services/3380.htm
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/5840

